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Allergies and Sensitivities Notification 
 
 

It is extremely important that you list all allergies and diagnosed health concerns 
(including, but not limited to food allergies) on your “Child’s Preadmission Health 
History” form, the HBCSD “Student Information” Card and the Student Health 
Record.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to allergies, all Preschool Academy rooms enforce a strict no nut policy. 
Please help us keep all children and adults safe from allergic reactions.  
 
We respectfully request that no peanut or nut based products are provided in your 
child’s lunchtime meal. If you opt to send a soy spread or product for your child, we 
ask that you assist us by labeling the item in your child’s lunch to help us 
continuously monitor the safety of all children.  
 
Should Preschool Academy Instructors have any questions about the possible nut 
contents of a lunch item that is not labeled, they will offer an alternative snack and 
return the undetermined item in your child’s lunch container with a note asking for 
your help to identify the lunch item. 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation! 

 


